
Please circulate following text amongst all faculty members of Panjab University 

Dear faculty members of Panjab University, 

Greetings from Technology Enabling Centre (TEC) !! 

www.tecpu.in 

TEC will be floating one Expression of Interest (EoI) in National Newspapers for enabling 

commercialization of Technologies available in Panjab University. If you have a technology that 

you wish to commercialize by transferring it to the industry then please fill form available at 

following link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeZHdUHSPtrCT29z2xjVg1T_4FCM925MPjRjX

WFJEZ0PbKwRg/viewform 

 

https://bit.ly/3uxQrhw 

 

--  
Prof. Manu Sharma,  

(Mechanical Engineering)  

Coordinator, Technology Enabling Centre (TEC),  

Hony Director, Centre for Industry Institute Partnership 

Programme (CIIPP),  

UIET, Panjab University, Sector 25, Chandigarh, India  

Mobile: 9888509778  

Email: manu@pu.ac.in 
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